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volunteers, our donors, our supporters, our sponsors, 
and the people of Kumbo for continuing to spread the 
motto: “Water is Life” and for acting on it.

We are also pleased to inform our readers that on 
August 1st, 2016, Edwin Visi, our engineer consultant, 
�Z�D�V���R���F�L�D�O�O�\���D�S�S�R�L�Q�W�H�G���&�R�Q�V�X�O�W�D�Q�W��and Country 
Director of the OK Clean Water Project in Cameroon. 
In his new role, Edwin Visi will be taking over the reins 
from Sister Cathy Molloy, CND, in coordinating projects 
and in educating villagers about project maintenance 
and sustainability. Sr. Cathy will act as advisor in the 
short term, as Edwin assumes this important and 
prestigious leadership position. We are very happy 
and proud to have Edwin’s knowledge and expertise! 
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Litika Collins, a native Cameroonian, will be Edwin’s 
assistant. Kudos to Sr. Cathy and her team in Kumbo, 
who over the last few years have emphasized the 
importance of “education for sustainability”. Their 
�H���R�U�W�V���K�D�Y�H���F�H�U�W�D�L�Q�O�\���E�U�R�X�J�K�W���J�U�H�D�W���U�H�V�X�O�W�V�����7�K�H��
villagers are increasingly taking ownership of their 
work digging trenches, laying pipes, building storage 
tanks and catchments, erecting stand taps, attending 
workshops on management and maintenance, training 
others in neighbouring villages, and paying their annual 
water fee. They show strength in their numbers and 
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always more work to be done, but there are vivid signs 
of autonomy, which is the ultimate goal of any out-of-
country charitable organization. Once OK Clean Water 
Project becomes a recognized Cameroonian association 
(targeted for November 2016), the existing Advisory 

Committee which was established in conjunction 
with OK’s 10th anniversary will be dissolved. A new 
Board and Collins will assume their new roles. The 
Ottawa team will continue to fundraise and support the 
people in Kumbo as they transition to a Cameroonian 
charitable association with Edwin at the helm and 
Cameroonian board members who will set goals with 
him for future projects.

SOME SAD NEWS:
Last May, our engineer 
consultant, Edwin Visi, lost 
his wife Doris from a sudden 
illness. Doris and Edwin had 
previously visited Ottawa and 
we had the great pleasure 
of meeting a gracious lady. 
As reported to us in Ottawa 
by Sr. Cathy Molly, “Doris’ 
funeral in Kumbo was such 

a tribute to a woman of strength and compassion. 
So many people turned out to support the family 
and Edwin Visi. Her funeral was held in the parish 
church and her burial in the family compound (family 
residence) which was unable to accommodate all 
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gathered at designated homes for the meal after the 
funeral Mass. Thanks to the organization of the OK 
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food—enough to feed the 150 OK people who came 
to the convent. Quite a turnout, quite a tribute to 
Edwin Visi. He was very touched by the outpouring 
of support.”
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